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At its meeting on 15 February 2017 the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered a report that set 
out the way in which Torbay Council and South Devon and Torbay Clinical Commissioning Group 
(CCG) will commission services from Torbay and South Devon NHS Foundation Trust (Trust). 
 
Representatives from both the CCG, the Trust and the Council’s Director of Adult Social Services 
attended the meeting and provided a context to the agreement between the three parties and 
responded to Members questions. 
 
The Board welcomed the establishment of the Adult Services and Public Health Monitoring Working 
Party recognising that all Members have a role to play in ensuring the delivery of joined up, 
integrated and effective health and care to people living in Torbay. 
 

Resolved: that Council be recommended to approve the recommendations as set out in the 
submitted report. 

 

 

 


